
S a i n t  A g n e s  

St. Agnes is an inclusive Catholic community dedicated to the love of God and service to others. We 
rejoice in the Gospel, the celebration of the Liturgy, and the Sacraments. We welcome the             

opportunity to share God’s message and to bring all into the life of Christ. 
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Pastor: Rev. Andrew M. Switzer 
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Coordinator of Faith FormaƟon: Bill Donahue 
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AccounƟng: Lizzie Lowe 
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Music Ministry: Elaine Rendler-McQueeney 
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St. Agnes Church 
200 South Duke Street, Shepherdstown 

 

St. Agnes Parish Office 
106 South Duke Street, Shepherdstown 

P.O. Box 1603, Shepherdstown, WV  25443 

Telephone  304-876-6436 

Office@StAgnesShepherdstown.org 

www.StAgnesShepherdstown.org 

 

St. Agnes Chapel 
204 South Church Street, Shepherdstown 

 

Sunday Readings 
 

April 16, 2023 Second Sunday of Easter (Sunday of Divine Mercy) 

 Acts 2:42-47 

Psalm 118:2-4, 13-15, 22-24 

1 Peter 1:3-9 

John 20:19-31 



       Mass IntenƟons 
 

Saturday, 5:30pm Mass for the intenƟons of 
Paƫ Rico 

 
Sunday, 10:30am Mass for 

Barbara Maloney 

May Barbara share in the fulness  
of God’s mercy and peace. 

Remember in Prayer 
Please pray daily for those serving in the Military, our   
veterans in recovery, and those recently ill especially    
Frank Bielicki, Gene Falck, Paƫ Rico (dear friend of Joann 
Algeo), Peter Gervickas (brother of Sue Bosco), and Mark 
Switzer. Names are placed in the bulleƟn for approximate-
ly one month and then those names are placed on the 
2nd Friday prayer list and are remembered in prayer each 
month.   

Scripture Sharing 

Our Scripture Sharing group conƟnues to meet on Mon-
days at noon with the excepƟon of holidays. The Zoom 
link can be found on the website events calendar. 

Weekly Schedule 
 

Sunday Mass 
Saturday, 5:30pm 

Sunday, 8am 
Sunday, 10:30am 

 

Youth Centered Mass 
Sunday, April 23, 5pm 

 

Weekday Mass 
Monday and Wednesday at 11am 

 
 

ReconciliaƟon: Saturday, 4:30pm 
Parish Office: Tuesday-Friday, 9am-4pm 

   Cash Card Sales: Weekdays during office hours 
 (please call first)  

Volunteer Drivers Needed 
Catholic ChariƟes is working with a Ukrainian refugee 
who is living with a sponsor family in Ranson. She is in 
need of transportaƟon daily from her work at Weis Gro-
cery store in Ranson to her home. This would be at 
3:15pm, and it would take about 10 minutes to get to her 
home. If you can help, please contact Joan Garten at  
joangarten@me.com or 304-549-4074. 

Our parishioners have donated flowers in loving 
memory of Roger Hedrick, Jason Morrison, Jackie 
Klann, Alex Gedeon, and Margaret Gedeon by Eileen 
Hedrick; Rex Norton by Hilda Norton; Agnes M. Kelly, 
Shirley Walker, and Mary H. Kelly by Ed & Kathy Kelly; 
the Lattus Family and the Kemerer Family by Greg & 
Debbie Lattus; Paul Curry by Arnold & Vicki Thomas; 
the Burleigh family, the Thompson family, the Moler 
family, the Greaser family, and the Robertson family by 
Bryan & Judy Robertson; Mr. & Mrs. George Breys and 
Mr. & Mrs. John Piccolomini by John & Dotty Picco-
lomini; Tom & Alma Bonner, Ellis W. Armstrong, and 
Randy Armstrong by Leo & Connie Bonner; James, 
Jeannette, and Jimmy Chisholm and Harry & Harriet 
Botsford by Dean & Marie Botsford; Frank & Cecilia 
Vassallo by Eric & Anna Sokel; Mary Elizabeth DeBord, 
Dennis & Kathy McLaughlin, and Bob & Betty DeBord 
by Alan & Mary Ellen DeBord; Bill Fritchman by Nancy 
Curry; Patricia & Serge Vernice and Howard Shelkowsky 
by Joe & Terri Vernice; Bruce Hughes Schmidt, Mary 
Jane Mooney, and Katherine Ann Dorr by Brigitte 
Schmidt; Edythe Bagley Myers by Zach & Tricia Myers; 
Francis Snowden, Rebecca McCauley, Jaysen Quintana, 
Sandra Walker, and Sophia Hansen by Marie Snowden; 
Michael J. Schaefer, Catherine A. Markel, Lucille Kellner, 
Catherine Schaefer, and John Schaefer by Susan Schaefer; 
Richard & Sarah Nau by Tim & Gretchen Matz; Philip 
Mueller and Kenneth & Anna McCullough by Barbara 
Mueller; and as a gift to St Agnes by Henry & Barbara 
McDonald and Dennis & Janice Wark. 

  

Easter Flowers 

We have an exciƟng opportunity coming up at St Agnes! 
Bishop John Stowe of Lexington who visited us last year 
will be coming again. Mark your calendars for the evening 
of May 2 and the morning of May 3. Bishop John will be 
giving a talk on the theme the “Synod and EucharisƟc 
Revival.” More details will be given soon. On April 30th 
our young people will be making their First Communion, 
so right aŌerwards is a perfect Ɵme to have Bishop John 
visit. The talk will be based upon the Pope’s Apostolic 
leƩer Desiderio Desideravi (on the Liturgical formaƟon of 
the people of God). You might consider reading this   
powerful reflecƟon before his talk. This can be found on 
the VaƟcan Web page. The Eucharist, as VaƟcan II re-
minds us, is the Source and Summit of our faith. This 
means the work of the synod flows out of our EucharisƟc 
CelebraƟon, and the themes of the synod—communion, 
parƟcipaƟon, and mission. The liturgy empowers us to 
embody and be a synodal people.      

Bishop Stowe on 
“Synod & EucharisƟc Revival” 

In your kindness, please pray for Sara Lueck who died 
this past week. May Sara share in the fulness of God’s 
love and peace. 



 Dear Parishioners, 
 

 Happy Easter! We enter a celebration that starts 
Easter Sunday and continues until Pentecost. We are in 
a season of Mystogogia where our newest members 
who have received Baptism, Confirmation, and First 
Communion unpack what these sacraments mean. It 
will take a lifetime to unpack these mysteries. They start 
from their experience of the Risen Lord! I am reminded 
of Benicio, who was baptized at the Easter Vigil, and 
when he came out after Baptism and had put on his 
baptismal garment. I asked him what he saw, and he said 
new life! The next day I asked him again, “Benicio, how 
would you describe last night?” “Well,” he said, “it was 
like a puzzle, and I found the missing piece.” This re-
minded me of something Peter said as he preached in 
the Acts of the Apostles. He said the stone that was re-
jected had become the cornerstone. This is what Benicio 
is telling us. Jesus was the missing piece for him, and, 
now that he has found it, he can see the whole puzzle.  
As our newest members who have experienced the East-
er Mysteries for the first time, we need to listen to all of 
them and their stories—Benicio, Zoe, Steve, Bo, Kim, 
and Jim. They should renew us to experience the sacra-
ments with open eyes and open hearts so that we can 
experience them in a fresh way through the Risen Lord 
and be empowered by the Holy Spirit to carry out his 
mission. We are an Easter People and Alleluia is our 
Song! 
           Fr. Andy 

Cinco-ish de Mayo 
Please join our youth and CFF program as we celebrate 
our summer break from formal CFF classes. We will be 
meeƟng in the grassy space in front of the church on May 
7th aŌer the 10:30 AM Mass. We will have games and 
food with a Cinco de Mayo theme. All are welcome to 
parƟcipate in this intergeneraƟonal faith community 
event. CFF will not meet at 9:15 on May 7th but will be 
meeƟng at 11:35 instead.  

Service, JusƟce, and Peace Weekends 
The Service, JusƟce, and Peace (SJP) CommiƩee is  
restarƟng the SJP weekends beginning on the weekend of 
May 6 and 7 and conƟnuing on the first weekend of every 
month. The Knights of Columbus will be providing the 
blue bags to be returned with items of food and feminine 
hygiene supplies to be delivered to Shepherdstown 
Shares and the Jefferson County Community Ministries 
Food Pantry in Charles Town. The parish nurses will be on 
hand to take blood pressure readings. Volunteers are 
needed to sit at a table in the vesƟbule before and aŌer 
the three weekend Masses to accept donaƟons for the 
meals for the hungry, feminine hygiene products, and 
Kolofata as well as to sell HaiƟ coffee. If you would like to 
help with this worthy endeavor, please call or email  
Eileen Elliot at 304-886-3612 or eepeachlan@gmail.   

2nd Annual St Agnes Car Show 
Our 2nd Annual St Agnes Car Show will be on Saturday, 
May 20, 10am-1pm, on the church grounds. There is no 
fee to enter, but donaƟons will be gratefully accepted. 
Trophies will be awarded along with Dash Plaques to the 
first 50 entries. Online registraƟon is available through a 
link on the St Agnes website. RegistraƟon is also available 
on the day of the event, but only the first 50 registered 
cars will receive dash plaques. 
 

We are looking for door prizes for the car show. If you are 
interested in contribuƟng a door prize, please contact the 
office. 
 

In addiƟon, we need volunteers to help with seƫng up 
and working the car and craŌ show. We need help Friday, 
May 19th during the day for various set up tasks. On Sat-
urday, May 20th starƟng at 8 AM we need addiƟonal as-
sistance with setup acƟviƟes. We also need adults and 
youth willing to help with running the show:  registra-
Ɵon table, food table, aucƟon/raffle tables and selling 
50/50. We need people staƟoned in the church—last 
year we used the car show as an opportunity to give 
church tours. The church will be open for people to use 
the restrooms and to get a break from the sun. Please call 
the parish office at 304-876-6436 or email Bill Donahue at 
formaƟon@stagnesshepherdstown.org to volunteer.  

St Agnes CraŌ Show 
Our St Agnes CraŌ show will take place in conjuncƟon 
with the Car show on Saturday, May 20, 10am-1pm.  
Table spaces are $25 and a donaƟon of one item to our 
raffle. You will have to provide your own tables, chairs, 
and canopies. For more informaƟon related to the craŌ 
show, please contact Melinda, Melinda_y@comcast.net, 
or Jan, j_yates348@comcast.net. RegistraƟon is also 
available online through a link on the St Agnes website. 

PoƩed Palms Looking for a Good Home 
We have three poƩed palms that helped set the stage at 
the church on Palm Sunday that need to find loving 
homes. If you would be interested in one of these lovely 
plants, please contact the office! 

We are sƟll in need of donated blankets, and comforters 
(any size) and also used sleeping bags. Items should be 
clean and in fair condiƟon and can be dropped off at the 
parish center. If you would like to join our ministry, email 
Barbara Mueller at barbaramueller596@gmail.com. 

 

Ugly Sleeping Bag Ministry 

 

HaiƟ Coffee 

We have HaiƟ coffee available at the parish center for 
purchase during office hours! 



  

 

 

 

 

 

Book Discussion Group 

Our April 21 Book SelecƟon is CREATION AND THE 
CROSS: The Mercy of God for a Planet in Peril by Eliza-
beth Johnson. In this fresh creaƟve approach to theolo-
gy, Elizabeth Johnson asks how we can understand cos-
mic redempƟon in a Ɵme of advancing ecological devas-
taƟon. In effect, how can we extend the core ChrisƟan 
belief in salvaƟon to include all created beings? 
We meet in the Parish Center at 11am on the third Fri-
day of each month. We welcome anyone who wants to 
join us for one meeƟng or ongoing discussions. 

April 17-May 7, 2023 
 

One three week course is being offered through the Uni-
versity of Dayton’s Virtual Learning Community for Faith 
FormaƟon (VLCFF). This course is a hybrid model and is 
composed of both weekly live two-hour zoom lectures as 
well as a rich variety of online course materials and dis-
cussion experiences through the University of Dayton's 
Virtual Learning Community For Faith FormaƟon 
(VLCFF). The course is being underwriƩen by the Diocese 
of Wheeling-Charleston’s Office of EvangelizaƟon & Cat-
echesis, which pays 100% of the tuiƟon and the cost of 
any books associated with the course. The course instruc-
tor is Dr. Rodica Stoicoiu. For further informaƟon or to 
register, please contact Dr. Rodica Stoicoiu at   
rodicastoicoiuphd@gail.com with your name, address, 
email, and phone number. 
 

Ecclesiology: A Theological, Historical and Pastoral Sum-
mary 
We will draw a historical line from the origins of the 
Church, to its present and look to its future. As part of 
this course, we will focus on how the Church went from a 
sect of Judaism to the Universal Church we know today 
while also looking at broad concepts in Church ecclesiolo-
gy through the lens of the major document of VaƟcan II 
on the Church, Lumen GenƟum. This course is three 
weeks in length and is a hybrid course. Materials include 
both a text book and online course materials through the 
VLCFF website. The class will meet online once a week for 
live lecture/discussion of the course material on Tuesday 
evenings  4/18, 4/25, and May 2nd, at 7 pm on Zoom. 
Course facilitator is Dr. Rodica Stoicoiu. rodicastoi-
coiuphd@gmail.com  

New Course Offering 

 

JCCM Food Pantry Current Needs 

Unfortunately, food pantry needs have increased while 
donaƟons have decreased. This has leŌ the food pantry 
with a large deficit. Please help restock the shelves!! 
 

Spagheƫ Sauce 
Ramen Noodles 
Canned meat (vienna sausage, spam, chicken, tuna) 
Canned beans 
Canned vegetables (not green beans/corn) 
Soups (hearty and condensed) 
Canned chili 
Rice (small bags) 
Cereal or Oatmeal 
Instant mashed potatoes 
Jelly 
Syrup 
Pancake/biscuit mix 
Instant oatmeal 
Crackers/snacks 
Cooking oil 
Sugar 
Salt 
Deodorant 
Shampoo/CondiƟoner 
Paper towels 
Toilet paper 
Dish Soap 
Laundry Detergent 

We are in the planning stages for an end of the year CFF 
celebraƟon for May 7th with a Cinco de Mayo theme. The 
enƟre parish is invited to parƟcipate.  
 

Anyone interested in helping to plan the event or who 
would like to volunteer to help at the event please con-
tact Bill at formaƟon@stagnesshepherdstown.org or 
Melinda Yates (YAMs commiƩee) at 
Melinda_y@comcast.net.  

Cinco de Mayo Planning 

This year we are trying a different approach to our gar-
dening endeavors here at St Agnes--intergeneraƟonal 
teams managing  specific vegetable, herbs, and flower 
beds. Teams will ideally consist of related and nonrelat-
ed individuals, friends and neighbors, new and old, who 
have some interest in growing and maintaining a gar-
den. Garden acƟviƟes will be scheduled and volunteers 
will monitor the progress on a weekly basis. Teams will 
be self-managed with an overall coordinaƟng team. Sam 
Yates and Fanny Smith have agreed to be the coordina-
tors of this project with Bill Donahue as the general man-
ager. 
 

We need at least five teams, each will select one of the 
raised beds already constructed; a couple of the beds 
have plants from previous years. Gardeners will have the 
opportunity to share their knowledge and experience 
with all ages, the gardening tasks will be shared according 
to the Ɵme, level of ability, and stamina of each team 
member, and their overall interest in the garden. Our 
hope is to share our harvest with Shepherdstown Shares 
and also to use these fresh ingredients for our meals for 
the hungry. 
 

If you think you might have even a small spark of interest, 
please reach out to Bill by calling the office or emailing 
him at formaƟon@stagnesshepherdstown.org. 

IntergeneraƟonal Community Garden 



2nd Friday Prayer Group 

A list has begun for the 2nd Friday in May. Please contact 
Judy (see below) at any Ɵme with names of individuals 
you would like to add or to join the group. Please contact 
Judy: 301-432-2276, jslilga8@gmail.com. 

West Virginia EucharisƟc Congresses 
2023 EucharisƟc Congresses 

Christ is Present! Will you be? 
Come to the Table – Spring 2023 
Diocese of Wheeling-Charleston 

 

Don’t miss this gathering of the Church in WV! 
 

Spring 2023 will bring 3 regional EucharisƟc Congresses 
to our diocese. Faithful across the state will have three 
locaƟons to choose from – Charles Town, Wheeling, and 
Charleston. These homegrown events are part of the Na-
Ɵonal EucharisƟc Revival, a three-year renewal of “the 
Church by enkindling a living relaƟonship with the Lord 
Jesus Christ in the Holy Eucharist.” 
 

The Diocese of Wheeling- Charleston’s EucharisƟc Con-
gresses are large weekend gatherings of faithful of all 
ages to bear witness to the Real Presence of Jesus in the 
Eucharist. A Congress brings together people from a wide 
area for prayer services, celebratory music, Mass, enrich-
ing talks, EucharisƟc AdoraƟon, and more. The Eucharis-
Ɵc Congresses will tailor acƟviƟes to target faithful of all 
ages. Each culminates with Mass with Bishop Brennan. 
The whole family is encouraged to aƩend along with our 
clergy, religious, and Catholic organizaƟons, and schools.  
 

And there is one convenient to St Agnes, April 21-22, at   
St. James Catholic Church, Charles Town. This free event 
features naƟonally known keynote speaker Father Luke 
Spannagel. In addiƟon, our own Rodica Stoicoiu will be 
leading breakout sessions at St James. 
 

Bishop Mark Brennan is calling all of us together to cele-
brate Christ’s real presence and to see the faithful fully 
alive. “Believe what Christ said at the Last Supper, ‘This is 
my Body. This is my Blood!’” This has been Bishop Mark 
Brennan’s emboldening message to the faithful during his 
ministry. 
 

We are also doing this to give each one of us the giŌ of 
Ɵme with God. God is truly a God of miracles. His love 
heals and transforms. Let this be a Ɵme to restore our 
mind, body, soul, and spirit. 
 

Choose to aƩend and ask God to revive our love of the 
Eucharist, breathe His life into our lives and the Church. 
 

For addiƟonal informaƟon and/or to register for the 
EucharisƟc Congress, check out the DWC website at  
hƩps://dwc.org/eucharisƟc-congresses/. 

Please take an opportunity to visit the StaƟons of the 
Cross Trail behind the church. AŌer some tree mainte-
nance by the electric company, the staƟons were impass-
able. The youth group, who normally maintain the trail, 
were unable to complete their normal upkeep this 
year. They decided to use some of their fundrais-
ing money to pay a company to clear the heavy branches, 
etc, from the trail so that all could enjoy and use our   
StaƟons of the Cross trail. Thanks to our youth for being 
acƟve members of the community!!! 

StaƟons of the Cross Trail 

St Agnes Racial JusƟce IniƟaƟve News 

This weekend we are adding a new, unique book to our 
Racial JusƟce Library in the church narthex: Fat Luther, 
Slim Pickin's - A Black Catholic CelebraƟon of Faith, Tradi-
Ɵon, and Diversity, by Marcia-Lane-McGee and Shannon 
Wimp Schmidt. The authors, hosts of the Plaid Skirts and 
Basic Black podcast, share their reflecƟons on their expe-
rience of living as Black Catholics. They do so using the 
liturgical year as a framework for their personal stories, 
wry humor, faith insights, and honest reflecƟons on how 
the overwhelmingly white American Catholic Church can 
live up to her call to live as a truly "catholic," i.e. universal 
church, open to all peoples with their disƟncƟve tradi-
Ɵons and cultural expressions. 
 

Reading this book offers a wonderful, delighƞul window 
into the world of those who celebrate and cherish their 
faith as Black Catholics. This book can help us truly "see" 
our Black sisters and brothers as God sees them as His 
children all. 
 

A reminder that there is a Racial JusƟce IniƟaƟve Group 
meeƟng on Zoom this Tuesday, April 18th, at 3:00pm.  
The link can be found on the St. Agnes website. 

St. Agnes announces the 2023 Annual Scholarship Award! 
AcƟve, parƟcipaƟng members of St. Agnes who are grad-
uaƟng high school in 2023 are encouraged to apply for a 
scholarship to assist in furthering their educaƟon. The 
scholarship may be used for any insƟtute of higher learn-
ing or trade school. ApplicaƟons are available in the Nar-
thex and the parish center or can be emailed to interest-
ed applicants (office@stagnesshepherdstown.org). Dead-
line for applicaƟon submission to the office will be May 
5th.  

St Agnes Scholarships 

Family Movie Night for April is this Friday, April 21st at 
6:45 PM in the parish center—”Honey I Shrunk the 
Kids.” We will have “movie munchies” to share. Bring 
your blankets, pillows, etc, and seƩle in for a fun movie 
on the big screen!  

Family Movie Night 

Senior Recital 
Joe Rupert, who has been part of our music ministry at 
St Agnes, will be performing his Senior Recital today,  
Sunday, April 16, at 5pm, at the church. Joe is a Music 
EducaƟon and Trumpet Performance major at Shepherd 
University. This recital serves as his capstone.  All are 
welcome to aƩend! 



The Diocese of Wheeling-Charleston maintains an Office of Safe Envi-
ronment in accordance with the USCCB’s Charter for the Protec on of 
Children and Young People. To Report Suspected Cases of Sexual Abuse 
of Children: The Diocese of Wheeling-Charleston encourages reporƟng 
to civil authoriƟes first and foremost if a crime has been commiƩed. We 
also encourage uƟlizing www.reportbishopabuse.org to make a report 
about any bishop in the U.S. If you have reason to believe that a bishop 
has engaged in sexual misconduct, please contact civil authoriƟes in the 
applicable jurisdicƟon and visit www.reportbishopabuse.org. To Report 
to Civil AuthoriƟes: Contact your local law enforcement; numbers will 
vary based on your locaƟon. If you believe someone is in immediate 
danger, call 911. To confidenƟally report any incidence of suspected 
child abuse or neglect, including sexual abuse, contact the West Virginia 
Bureau for Children and Families’ Child ProtecƟve Services by calling the 
Child Abuse Hotline at 800.352.6513. To Report to Diocesan Authori-
Ɵes: In addiƟon to civil authoriƟes, the diocese encourages reporƟng to 
the appropriate church authoriƟes. To report suspected cases of sexual 
abuse of children by personnel of the Diocese of Wheeling-Charleston 
to the Diocese, contact one of the following designees at 
1.888.434.6237 or 304.233.0880: Mr. Bryan Minor, ext. 263; Mr. Tim 
Bishop, ext. 353; or Very Rev. Dennis Schuelkens, Jr., V.E., ext. 270. You 
may also call the Diocese’s Office of Safe Environment at 304.230.1504. 
In addiƟon to the methods listed above for reporƟng sexual abuse, the 
Diocese also has partnered with Navex Global to offer the EthicsPoint 
plaƞorm to report other, addiƟonal concerns, such as suspected finan-
cial, professional, and personal misconduct of a priest, deacon, religious, 
or lay employee of the Diocese or any Catholic parish or school in West 
Virginia. The EthicsPoint plaƞorm can be accessed via www.dwc.org, 
under “Accountability”, then “Report Misconduct” or by calling 
844.723.8381. EthicsPoint is a third-party reporƟng system that reports 
to civil authoriƟes where applicable and Diocesan authoriƟes, and the 
idenƟty of the person reporƟng is protected. 

Camp Carlo 
HuƩonsville, West Virginia, June 25 – July 29, 2023 

 

This camp is open to students in grades 3 through 12. 
The rate is $325.00 per child with scholarships available. 
Early Bird Special Rate of $275 applicable through June 1, 
2023. There are 5 one-week camps from which to 
choose. Please contact Camp Carlo Director, Deacon  
Raymond Godwin at rgodwin@fronƟernet.net or Camp 
Carlo Assistant Director, Maggie Moran at  
mmoran@dwc.org for more informaƟon. 

 

Summer Camp If there are parishioners who have needs (groceries, rides 
to doctors or pharmacies, etc,) our HOMEBOUND MINIS-
TRY is willing to help. Please call Claire Williamson (304-
876-1357), or Judy Lilga (301-432-2276). 

Homebound Ministry  

St. Agnes Catholic Church follows the Diocese of Wheeling 
Charleston’s policy for Safe Environment. If you have quesƟons 
regarding Safe Environment, please contact our Safe Environ-
ment Coordinator at 304-876-6436 or email at  
formaƟon@stagnesshepherdstown.org. 

VIRTUS 

 

Sacred Art in AcƟon 

ByzanƟne Icon Workshop 
June 19-23, 2023 

Presented by Iconographer TaƟana Gubenko 
St Agnes Church, Shepherdstown, WV 

Pre-registraƟon required 
For more informaƟon & to register visit: 

tagubenko@yahoo.com 
Or call 1-571-426-0319 

Boonsboro Swap & Recycling Event 
The Boonsboro Green Fest CommiƩee is sponsoring a 
Swap & Recycling Event in Shafer Park in Boonsboro, 
Maryland, on Saturday, May 13 from 9am-2pm. This 
event is open to the public and not limited to the resi-
dents of Boonsboro. 
 

Clothing for the swap will be collected on Friday, May 12, 
beginning at 3pm at Pavilion 1. They request that clothing 
be separated into labeled bags (Boys, Girls, Mens, Wom-
ens, etc) to help with sorƟng. 
 

Mark your calendars and be ready to Swap & Recycle usa-
ble goods including plants, household items, art & CraŌ 
supplies, accessories, shoes, book, and more. There will 
also be areas set up to collect hard to recycle items such 
as scrap metal, electronics, bulky hard plasƟcs, glass, 
wine corks, disposable razors, beauty product packaging, 
dental care items, and lots more. A full list of items will 
be available on their Facebook page:  hƩps://
www.facebook.com/BoonsboroGreenFest/. 

The Blessed Carlo AcuƟs Youth Camp is dedicated to 
leading young people to Christ and His Church. If you're 
commiƩed to growing in faith, modeling faithful Catholic 
community life to young people, and living the adventure 
of His CreaƟon, we want YOU at Camp Carlo for Summer 
2023! If you are interested in serving the youth of West 
Virginia as a camp counselor for Summer 2023, please 
reach out to Deacon Raymond Godwin (rgod-
win@fronƟernet.net) or Maggie Moran 
(mmoran@dwc.org) for an applicaƟon.  

 

SƟll Need a Summer Job? 

Cash Cards Make Sense & Cents 

Purchasing cash cards through St Agnes is an easy way to 
support the church financially at no addiƟonal cost to 
you. They are sƟll available for purchase in the office.  

  Parish Financial Activity   

       

  Collections - Last Week   

  Offertory Collections  $18,606   

  Monthly Mortgage Assistance  $1,805   

  Total (Offertory + Monthly Mortgage Assistance)  $20,411   

  Weekly Target (Offertory + Monthly Mortgage Assistance)  $11,900   

  Total Collections Compared to Target  
+$8,511   

      
  Tithe to help those in need   $1,861   

  (St. Agnes tithes 10% of all offertory donations)   
    



     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

The Eastern Panhandle Catholic Community Calendar can 
be heard on Fridays at 1030am and weekdays at 3:30pm 
on www.rdo.to/WLOL and at 530am, 1017am & 4:40pm 
on FM 106.5 and AM 740. And just send your parish and 
organizaƟon programs, events, announcements and pray-
ers, to comcal@LoLradio.org and dedicated volunteers 
will get them broadcast. For more informaƟon on Catho-
lic radio in West Virginia, call 304-598-0026.  

 

Catholic Radio 

 

Save the Date 

Gala to support St Joseph School 
April 29, 2023 at 6:30pm 

St Leo’s Catholic Church, Inwood, WV 

St Joe’s Seeks Lead Teachers for Pre-K 
Saint Joseph School is seeking lead teachers for 2- to 4-
year-olds at its new preschool at St. Leo Catholic Church 
in Inwood, W.Va., for the 2023-24 school year. 
 

Job responsibiliƟes include ensuring the daily care of eve-
ry child by following all licensing guidelines and the 
school’s standards of care. Applicants must be at least 21 
years old; able to meet state licensing requirements; and 
have a minimum of two years experience working in early
-childhood programs.  
 

Benefits include 401(k), dental, health, vision and life in-
surance; and paid Ɵme off. 
 

Please send a leƩer of introducƟon and résumé to Marilis 
Collazo at mcollazo@sjswv.org. 

Part-Time PosiƟon Available 
Catholic Distance University is seeking part-Ɵme adminis-
traƟve support (about 20 hours per week) to communi-
cate with incarcerated students by mail and send them 
faith-based correspondence courses. Most work would 
be done at CDU in Charles Town (300 S. George St.), 
though some hours could be done remotely. Applicants 
should have good communicaƟon skills, be detail orient-
ed, and have a desire to support the incarcerated. If inter-
ested, contact Amy Shouse at 304-724-5000, ext 702. 



     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     


